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April 27, 2021 

Mr. Bob Dean, Business Manager 
Local Union No. 1245 
International Brotherhood of 
  Electrical Workers, AFL-CIO 
P.O. Box 2547 
Vacaville, CA  95696 

Dear Mr. Dean: 

The Company and Union entered into Letter Agreement 20-50 which established a Pilot Program to explore the 
utilization of employees represented by IBEW Local 1245 to focus on inspections of contractor work on Company 
facilities and assets. 

While the parties continue to meet and discuss opportunities to support this work more efficiently through the 
development of a new classification, the Company and Union have agreed to extend the expiration of LA-20-50, 
under the same terms and conditions, until June 30, 2021.  

If you agree, please so indicate in the space provided below and return one executed copy of this letter to the 
Company. 

Very truly yours, 

PACIFIC GAS AND ELECTRIC COMPANY 

By: 
Matthew Levy 
Senior Director 

The Union is in agreement. 
LOCAL UNION NO. 1245, INTERNATIONAL 
BROTHERHOOD OF ELECTRICAL WORKERS, AFL-CIO 

, 2021 By: 
Bob Dean 
Business Manager 
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	Mr. Bob Dean, Business Manager



